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Route 20 lane closures tomorrow as Fair Lawn Avenue Bridge 

replacement project advances in Paterson, Passaic County 
One lane of traffic will be maintained during construction 

 
 

(Trenton) – Left lane closures are scheduled on Route 20 in both directions tomorrow as the 

Fair Lawn Avenue Bridge replacement project advances in Paterson, Passaic County. 

 

From 7 a.m. until 9 a.m. tomorrow, Thursday, April 20, the left lane is scheduled to be closed 

on Route 20 southbound between 4th Avenue and 5th Avenue. When work on Route 20 

southbound is complete, the left lane will be closed on Route 20 northbound between 5th 

Avenue and 4th Avenue. The closures are necessary to place construction barrier and 

implement a traffic shift. This traffic pattern is expected to be in place for approximately two 

weeks to reconstruct median barrier curb at the intersection of Route 20 and Fair Lawn 

Avenue. Motorists are advised to slow down, use caution, and expect delays or plan an 

alternate route. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  Motorists 

are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time 

travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT or on the NJDOT 

Facebook page.  
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